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Enagas has subscribed an acquisition agreement wher eby it increases it stake 
in Compañía Operadora de Gas del Amazonas (“COGA”) from a 30% up to a 
51%. 
 
Enagas Internacional, S.L.U. (“Enagas Internacional”) and Carmen Corporation 
(Canada Pension Plan Investment Board –CPPIB-) have jointly acquired all of the 
shares in COGA ownership of Graña y Montero S.A.A. As a result of this agreement, 
Enagas Internacional has increased its participation stake in COGA in a 21% for a 
total amount of 8.86 million dollars.  
 
As a consequence of this acquisition, the shareholding in COGA is now comprised by 
Enagas Internacional 51% and Carmen Corporation (CPPIB) 49%. 
 
With this agreement, Enagas becomes one of the main shareholders in the gas 
transport system and an active operator in Perú, contributing to the strengthening of 
the security of the energetic supply in growing and regulatory stable countries, such as 
Perú. 
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